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The Independent Expert Group on Electromagnetic Fields of the Swedish Radiation Safety 

Authority (SSM) has published a new report on EMF and health. The report is in English and 

is available at 

http://www.stralsakerhetsmyndigheten.se/Global/Publikationer/Rapport/Stralskydd/2014/SS

M-Rapport-2014-16.pdf. 

 

The Swedish Radiation Safety Authority has developed a mobile monitoring system for RF. 

123’456 spectral measurements have been performed during the last two years. The 

measuring system and the results are presented in Bioelectromagnetics 35:227-230 (2014). 

 

The Swedish Work Environment Authority has begun its implementation of the directive 

2013/35/EU. During 2014 the authority will finalize a survey, in Sweden, regarding the 

presence and use of equipment which will most likely exceed the action values in the directive 

and where the employer must do a more careful risk assessment regarding exposure. A 

general problem is the lack of qualified personnel who can assess and measure EMF in the 

industry. 

 

WLAN in schools is the main EMF-topic of concern among the general public. The use of 

TETRA has been a concern to users, especially to users within the Police force. The concern 

of exposure from Tetra-terminals etc. has been addressed by information, FAQs and seminars. 
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